PLEASE JOIN THE PTA!

WHY? The PTA supports programming and social events for the entire Campus Lab school and builds community among children, families, staff and faculty. Our goal for 2019-2020 is 100% family membership participation.

WHAT? The PTA organizes events such as the annual Back to School Picnic, the Book Fair, Bingo, Ice Skating and Teacher Appreciation activities.

HOW? For a small fee of \$30 (or \$45 to add a sponsorship), your family will help support programming and events which benefit the entire school! To pay for your family's 2019-2020 membership, please make your check out to *Carlow Campus School Boosters* (with PTA in the memo line) and mail to the school office. Thank you!

Be sure to follow us on Facebook!

SAVE THE DATE

PTA BACK-TO-SCHOOL PICNIC THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2019

4:30-8:00 PM

Vietnam Veteran's Pavilion, SCHENLEY PARK